Tebruary Newsletter Room 3

THIS MONTH

The month of Love is finally here! We are so excited to learn about how to show our friends and family love! Our friends in Room 3 are growing and growing each day. We will be working this month on how to wash our hands. We will also be doing lots of sensory play and improving our fine motor and gross motor skills. If you have any questions comments or concerns please see either Ms.Kirstie or Ms. Rilynn!

UPCOMING EVENTS

Valentine's Day Party (WHOLE CLASS BIRTHDAY BASH) 2/14/25 @2:45p.m.

Closed: 2/17/25

REMINDERS

A lot of Birthdays are coming up, please let Ms. Kirstie know what you are planning.